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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, Hola, Namaste 
Malo e Lelei, Ni hao, Xin Chao, As-salamu Alaykum 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers        Week 2 - Term 4 

PINK SHIRT DAY 

Korero Mai, Korero Atu, Mauri Tu, Mauri Ora – Speak Up, Stand Together, Stop 
Bullying!​   Pink Shirt Day began in Canada in 2007 when two students, David 

Shepherd and Travis Price,​ took a stand against bullying ​ after a student was 
harassed and threatened for wearing a pink shirt.  Last week Friday Leabank School 

got behind this movement, here is our sea of pink! 
 

Thank you everyone for supporting ‘Pink Shirt Day’.  We raised $330.00 for the Mental 
Health Foundation. 

 

BUNNINGS -SPRING ART PROJECT 
Thank you to our senior students who collaborated to design and paint a mural for 

the Bunnings Takanini Spring Art Project. Their masterpiece came 3rd in the 
competition.  The school was presented with a worm farm. 

 

 

NIUE LANGUAGE WEEK 
“Faliki e tau momoui he tau atuhau ke he Vagahau Niue” ​ meaning ​“Lay the 

foundations - give rise to Vagahau Niue for generations”​.  ​To celebrate Niue 
Language Week, students and staff came to school dressed in their Niue traditional 

attire. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/bullied-student-tickled-pink-by-schoolmates-t-shirt-campaign-1.682221


 

MANUREWA INTERMEDIATE ENROLMENT FORMS 
Feedback from Leabank year 6 visit to M.I Orientation day this week 

"The discipline and high expectations of Leabank students... as always your 
kids were fantastic.. so polite, well behaved and engaged" 

Mr Taylor - Principal Manurewa Intermediate. 
 

All year 6 students who intend on attending Manurewa Intermediate next year can 
return their completed enrolment forms to the school office as soon as possible. 

 
Please go through the checklist at the front of the enrolment form and sign the back 
of the enrolment form and make sure that you have completed, signed and returned 

all the forms required. 
 

MANA KIDZ HEALTH 
Leabank school is taking part in a trial to help train special medical 
devices to detect strep throat.  This is important because the bugs 
that cause strep throat can lead to rheumatic fever and rheumatic 
heart disease.  Mana Kidz and Leabank school are both supporting 

this trial because we want to reduce rheumatic heart disease in 
our communities. 

 
Please send the consent forms back to school with your child/ren.  If your 
whanau completes the consent forms and returns them to school, we will 

provide a koha of a $20 Pak n Save voucher for each form returned. 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION 
Nominations are invited for the election of five parent representatives to the board 

of trustees.  

A nomination form and a notice calling for nominations have been posted to all eligible 
voters.  You can nominate another person to stand as a candidate, or you can 

nominate yourself.  Nominations close at noon on 13th October 2020 and may be 
accompanied by a signed candidate statement and photograph. The voting roll is 
open for inspection at the school and can be viewed during normal school hours. 

Lei Tuliakiono 
Returning officer 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR TERM 4 

Tokelau Language Week                              - ​25th October to 31st October 

Labour day (School Closed)                       - ​Monday 26th October 

Cultural Performance                                    - ​Thursday 12th November 

Athletics Day Junior and Middle School - ​Wednesday 25th November 

Athletics Day Senior School                        - ​Thursday 26th November 

END OF SCHOOL 2020 - WEDNESDAY 16TH DECEMBER 
Yours sincerely 
 
R W Maddren 
Principal 



THE LEABANK COMMUNITY CENTRE NOTICEBOARD 
www.leabank.school.nz 

 
JULIE SEGI, COMMUNITY LIAISON​ ​OFFICER​                      021 0293 7189 
julies@leabank.school.nz​                                                    267 6939 ​ext​ 208 
  
ARINA ARIA, SOCIAL WORKER in SCHOOL​                          267 6939 ​ext​ 209 
arinaa@leabank.school.nz  

 

FREE DONATIONS 
Come along to the Leabank Community Centre and 
help yourself to the donations of clothes, shoes etc. 

FREE 
 

LEABANK PRIMARY SCHOOL PROPOSED ENROLMENT SCHEME 
The Leabank Primary School Board of Trustees is in the process of 
implementing an enrolment scheme as directed by the Ministry of 

Education under section 11H(1) of the Education Act 1989. 
 

The proposed zone is available for viewing on the school website 
www.leabank.school.nz​.  All students who live within the home zone shall 

be entitled to enrol at the school.  Further guidelines and instructions on 
how the scheme operates are shown below and available on the website, as 

well as frequently asked questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Members of the community are invited to send their comments regarding 
the proposed enrolment scheme in writing to: 

 
The Board of Trustees 

Leabank Primary School 
7 Doctor Pickering Avenue 

Manurewa, 2102 
 

This closes 5 weeks from the date of this notice. 
 
 

http://www.leabank.school.nz/
mailto:julies@leabank.school.nz
mailto:arinaa@leabank.school.nz
http://www.leabank.school.nz/

